
 

Dear All, 

 

Please find notices for this month. A quiet month ahead but September is a busy one! 

 

September sees the Ride, Drive and Stride on the 8th September, the Church Fete on the 15th September, the 10th  

Annual Walk In the Steps of the Bishop on Saturday the 22nd September and then our Harvest Celebrations with our 
Methodists friends on September 23rd at All Saints’ followed by a Bring & Share lunch. 

If anyone would like to join me at the Blended’ conference on the 3rd November in Ely please get in touch! See poster.  

Much to celebrate together and be thankful for! 

Please do keep all these events in your prayer, and If you can help with the fete, please contact Cheryl or David (see post-
er below)  

With much love and prayers for the month ahead, 

 

Becca 
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10th Annual Walk In the Steps of the Bishop  
 
This will take place on Saturday 22nd September from Gonville & Caius College Cambridge to Haslingfield 
Church.   The Walk is to commemorate the walks which Bishop Charles Mackenzie used to take from the Col-
lege to help with services in Haslingfield Church in the mid nineteenth century before he followed David Living-
stone to Africa.   His memorial window may be seen at the east end of the south aisle in All Saints.   We are rais-
ing money by means of the Walk to put a ceiling into the Priest's House in Magomero, the place he went to in 
what is now Malawi.   Monies raised are channelled through MACS, Malawi Association for Christian Support.   
The Walk starts with a short service in the Chapel at the College at 11 am and refreshments for tired walkers 
are available at journey's end. 
 
José Hopkins 01223 872190 
 
 

 
 







August Sunday Services 

 

5th August    9.30am      Morning prayer 

  

12th August  9.30am      Holy Communion  

  

19th August  9.30am      Morning Worship  

  

26th August  9.30am      Holy Communion  

 

 

All are welcome to join us for tea and coffee after the Sunday morning services. 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

This is a list of upcoming Church (and village) events, which everyone may find helpful to put in their dia-

ries: 

September 8th: Ride, Drive and Stride. 

September 14th – 16th: Scarecrow Festival. 

September 15Th: Church Fete.  

September 22nd: ‘Steps of the Bishop’ walk.  

November 3rd: Gift Day. 

All Saints’ Coffee Mornings (Saturdays) 

August 11th & October 13th. 



 

Other  Lordsbridge things 

 
The Diocesan Office is due to deliver C1 Foundation safeguarding training in the Bourn deanery on 30 July at 
Cambourne church. This module is for anyone who has safeguarding responsibilities or who have contact with 
children, young people and/or adults who may be vulnerable.  Currently no one has booked to attend this 
training.  If they do not receive 15 or more bookings they will cancel this training. 
As this module is also available on-line it may be that everyone who needs to complete this course has opted 
to complete this on-line.   
However, you may also have volunteers/staff or PCC members who are unable to access this training on 
line.  In which case please let them know about the session on the 30 July (training starts at 7pm and will 
end  at 9pm).  Places can be booked via the website http://www.elydiocese.org//train?course=1077 or by e-
mailing Sarah King, Diocesan Safeguarding Officer at: sarah.king@elydiocese.org 
 

5th Sunday Lordsbridge Team United Services, 29 July 
Hardwick 10.30 am, All Age Holy Communion  
Toft  8.30 am, Holy Communion , with Revd Michael Reiss 
 
Area-wide youth events coming up. Lordsbridge ‘buys into’ these events run by West Cambridge Churches 
Youth Ministries, of which we are a member.  Teresa Taylor, the Lordsbridge Youth Minister, is the key contact 
for more details. youth@lordsbridge.org 
Soul survivor- 18th to 23rd August-This summer we'll be attending Soul Survivor Week B in Peterborough. If 
you'd like to join our group, please complete our booking form.  
 
 
Things beyond Lordsbridge 

 
Blended Festival #blendedfestival2018. Mainstage conversations exploring the 6 stages of the Fresh Expres-
sions Journey. National Anglican Fresh Expressions Festival, 3rd Nov 2018 @ Ely Cathedral, 10 am to 4.30 pm. 
Tickets from £10. More details and booking at : https://blended2018.eventbrite.co.uk 
 
 
Useful contacts 
Administration, weddings etc.: teamadmin@lordsbridge.org  
Lead Minister for Barton, Coton, Harlton and Haslingfield: Rebecca Gilbert 01223 817805 or rebeccagil-
bert@lordsbridge.org   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
If you would like to include any notices in the All Saints monthly newsletter or be removed from the mailing 

list please contact:    haslingfieldallsaintsnews@gmail.com 
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